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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed August 10, 2017

Nanaimo sees increase in brush fires
Everyone has a role to play in preventing brush/wild fires

Summary
August is traditionally the most active month for brush/wild fire season as a result of the extremely dry conditions.
Given the number of fires the City has recently had, and observing what is happening in the interior, Nanaimo Fire
Rescue is encouraging the community to remain vigilant when outdoors regarding fire safety.

Strategic Link: The City of Nanaimo is committed to Public Safety.

Key Points
● There were 15 brush/wild fires in the past month, compared to zero last year. Also, five brush/wild fires have

occurred in the past week alone.
● Due to poorly discarded smoking material there were four brush/wild fires, three were intentionally set and one

was caused by fireworks.

Quotes
"The number of fires are very concerning, especially since the majority are human caused."

Umesh Lal
Fire Prevention Officer
Nanaimo Fire Rescue

-30-

Contact:

Umesh Lal
Fire Prevention Officer
Nanaimo Fire Rescue
250 755-4565

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2utWqSV

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR170810NanaimoSeesIncreaseInBrushFires.html

